
 

 

13th January 2019 Year C  
The Baptism of the Lord The Father anointed 
his beloved son, Jesus, with the Holy Spirit and 
with power, to bring healing and peace to all the 
nations. 
 

Masses  
Next weekend  
 
Jesus’ Baptism 
 
Saturday Vigil 
Cobargo 5:00pm 
 

Sunday 
Bermagui 7:30am 
Narooma 9:30am 

Weekday Masses 
Narooma 
Tuesday 4:30pm 
Wednesday 9:00am 
Thursday 9:00am  
Friday 9:00am and 
Adoration 
 
Cobargo  
Every 2nd and 4th 
Wednesday 9:30am 
communion service 

 

Reconciliation: Cobargo and Bermagui 
before Mass. Narooma on Saturday - 9.30am. 
 

Please pray for the sick Shirley and Tony 
Dellamarta, Linda Holland, Rhyl McLeod, 
Tony Sims, Kay Niemoeller, Dillan Trindall, 
Jean and Max Murray.  
 
 

Anniversaries The deceased members of the 
Dellamarta and Uhr families, James Murphy, 
Esma Callinan, David Lancaster, Terry 
Callinan, Alvan & Jo Stent, David Heslop, May 
and Bernie Lazzaro, Tony Lazzaro, Julie 
McLaren, Caitlin Lazzaro, Frank Flint, John 
Mounsey, Marjorie Andriatta (Nora 
Thompson’s daughter) 
 

Welcome Fr. John Baptism PHAM from 
Wagga who is staying with us for a few days.  
Enjoy your relaxing time Fr. John. 

 
To assist with counting of the Envelopes If 
you are away for a Sunday or more, please 
destroy those week’s envelopes and combine 
all contributions into the current week’s 
envelope.  Thank you. 
 

Thomas Merton “In this world, this 
demented inn, in which there is absolutely 
no room for him at all, Christ comes 
uninvited.  But because he cannot be at 
home in it, because he is out of place in it, 
and yet he must be in it, his place is with 
those others for whom there is no room.  
His place with those who do not belong, 
who are rejected by power because they 
are regarded as weak, those who are 
discredited, who are denied the status of 
persons, tortured, exterminated.  With 
those for whom there is not room, Christ is 
present in this world.  He is mysteriously 
present in those for whom there seems to 
be nothing but the world at its worst.” 
 

St Vincent De Paul Bill Clark, the president of 
Narooma Conference, has sent a letter of 
thanks to all parishioners. (Full copy of the 
letter is located on the Church notice board).  
In it he thanks all parishioners for their 
donations of gifts and pantry items for 
inclusion in Christmas hampers this year.  Our 
parishes’ contributions, together with all 
donations from the community, enabled 52 
hampers to be distributed.  For the first time in 
many years, the Conference did not have to 
buy any additional gifts for children.  This 
allowed 73 gifts to be given, which were well 
received by the children.  The conference 
wishes to thank Pauline Verrell for her efforts 
in facilitating donations from parishioners and 
working closely with the Conference. 
 

Cuppa after Narooma mass this Sunday.  
Please join us after mass. 
 

Calendar 2019 The new Columban calendar 
is available in the church for $10. Also a new 
Bible version (translation) for public, large print 
and easy to read for $30 each.  Catholic 
Catechism is a very good resource for $10 
each. 

 
Catholic Voice Newspaper’s 
“Ambassador” You are invited to promote 
our Archdiocesan Catholic Voice Newspaper 
by reading the newspaper and encouraging 
parishioners to contribute articles and 
photographs about the happenings in the 
parishes for publication in the Voice; 
distributing the Voice as parishioners 
enter/exit Church; providing feedback on each 
issue on how its online and print editions could 
be improved.  Please see Father Joe if you are 
able to fulfil this role of “Ambassador”. 
 

Intention Book for Narooma Church If you 
want to put in any intentions to pray for, please 
do so.  It’s located in the foyer. 
 

Coordinator of Caring for the Housebound 
I would like to thank Elizabeth Dobbs for taking 
up the task that’s an essential ministry in our 
Narooma parish community. Please contact 
Elizabeth on 4476 4907 if you know anyone 
who wants to bring Holy Communion to them.  
 

Special Eucharist Ministers (SEM) list 
Thanks to Elizabeth Dobbs for putting together 
a list of Narooma SEM to look after the 
housebound and the nursing homes.  Please 
Ministers take a copy home.  God bless. 
 

482. What is required for earthly peace? 
Earthly peace requires the equal distribution 
and safeguarding of the goods of persons, 
free communication among human beings, 
respect for the dignity of persons and peoples, 
and the assiduous practice of justice and 
fraternity. 
 

Mary Movement of Priests (MMP) Please 
join us each Wednesday directly after 9:00am 
mass as we pray a cenacle for our Pope and 
all priests and clergy. 
 

If you would like to take the Pilgrim Status 
home please let Therese know.  
 

Prayer of Commissioning: Take the Body of 
Christ to share with those who are sick and 
housebound. May His presence in the 
Eucharist strengthen them in peace and joy, 
through Christ our Lord. Amen 

 
Collections  (Narooma)                    

1st  Collection  $598.65  
 2nd Collection $567.20  

(Cobargo/Bermagui) 
1st  Collection  $353.40  
2nd Collection $268.40  

 
 

NAROOMA ROSTER 
This week Next Week  
Welcomer 
John Voytas Kathy Day 
Commentator 
Ralph Imberger Tulipe Nugent 
Reader  
John Lundy Marea Clarke 
Offertory Procession 
K Day/V Wallens M Latimer/Sue Nash 
Eucharistic Ministers 
J Lundy/P Verrell J Verrell 
Counters/Collectors 
P Verrell/H Schrooten M&F Clarke/ H Schrooten 
Pilgrim Statue 
John Voytas Peter & Alma Brice 
Flowers  
Judy O’Neill Annie Ovington 

COBARGO 
This week Next Week  
Eucharistic Minister & Server 
T Devoy A Cotterill 
Reader 
T Devoy T McDonald 
Offertory Procession   
Collectors Tarlintons 
Cleaning  
 Jenny/Trish 
Flowers  
J O’Halloran T McDonald 
 

BERMAGUI 
Reader  
J Lazzaro N Scicluna 
Prayers of the Faithful           
J Manns G Marsh 
Welcoming Committee 
V Hummel J Manns 

 

OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA - NAROOMA 

ST MARY’S - COBARGO / BERMAGUI 
 

Parish Priest: Fr Joseph Tran 

Parish Secretaries: Suzanne Voytas/Therese Short 
PO Box 50 Narooma 2546       PH 02 4476 2191 

narooma@cg.org.au 

mailto:narooma@cg.org.au

